
2024 Christmas Stocking Guidelines— 
 

 We use a specific Stocking for shipment.  Please contact us to make arrangements to 
pick-up stockings at our Plum Borough location. 
 

 Stockings should be stuffed with food and snacks.  (Chocolate is Allowed) Stuffed 
Stockings should be filled to capacity.  For some this is the only item they are 
receiving for Christmas.  
 

 Please feel free to include a note or Christmas Card. 
 

 No Glass 
 

 No Alcohol 
 

 No Health Care Items 
 

 No Expired Food 
 

 No K Cups 
 

 No Liquids 
 

 All Stockings Must be Returned between November 1st and November 12th If you are 
unable to fill Stockings please return all empties by November 12th.  Please contact 
us to schedule an appointment to drop-off.   
 

 If possible please return stockings to Military Connections in computer paper boxes 
with lids or something similar in size. (we use this type of box to ship overseas) 
 

 If you have any questions please contact militaryconnections@hotmail.com  
 

 If you collect items that do not fit into the stockings or don’t meet the guidelines 
above you can place the extra supplies in a box and we will ship those items 
separately the first week of December in Christmas Care Packages.  
 

 If you do not have enough supplies to stuff the stocking please stuff what you can 
and we will add additional supplies.  


